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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: siting.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
February 5, 2021 

 
TO:  Service List, dated August 11, 2020 

 

FROM:  Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 

 

RE: PETITION NO. 1426 - East Windsor Solar One, LLC petition for a declaratory 

ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the 

proposed construction, maintenance and operation of a 4.9-megawatt AC solar 

photovoltaic electric generating facility located west of the Ellington town 

boundary at 341 East Road, East Windsor, and associated electrical 

interconnection. 

 

 

Comments have been received from the Connecticut Department of Public Health, dated January 

29, 2021.  A copy of the comments is attached for your review. 
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Drinking Water Section 

 

January 29, 2021 
 
Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re: Petition 1426 - East Windsor Solar One, LLC petition for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to 
Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, maintenance and 
operation of a 4.9-megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric generating facility located west of the 
Ellington town boundary at 341 East Road, East Windsor, Connecticut and associated electrical 
interconnection. 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
The Drinking Water Section, on behalf of the Department of Public Health Commissioner, has reviewed 
the application associated with the above noted petition for potential impacts to any sources of public 
drinking water supply. This project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; 
therefore, the Drinking Water Section has no comments at this time. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this petition.  If you have any questions, you may contact 
Rich Iozzo at (860)509-7333. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lori J. Mathieu 
Public Health Section Branch Chief 
Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 
 
 
 
C:  Craig J. Patla, Connecticut Water Company         
         


